
 

 

 

 

 

In partnership with SCRUBS and WAMS, sixteen of our year 12 

medical society students were fortunate enough to take part in a day of activities at The 

University of Nottingham Medical School. 

They got to hear from admissions team, current 

medical school students, as well as taking part in a 

lecture on ‘Life as a Surgeon’. All of these lectures 

provided a different insight into Medical School and 

provided our students with lots of useful information 

and thought-provoking ideas. 

Students were also lucky enough to take part in a variety of workshops throughout the day, 

working with both current medical school students and medical professionals. Students got 

to take part in the suturing and hand ties 

workshop which provided them the 

opportunity to experience a practical session as 

they would at medical school. They also took 

part in a surgical specialities speed mentoring 

session where they got to hear stories and 

experiences from current surgeons, as well as a 

session run by Street Doctors on Accident and 

Emergency. 

 

The students thoroughly enjoyed the day and gained a 

lot from this experience. 

 


